
 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Meeting of the  

Municipal Board of Canvassers (MBOC) 

 

Thursday, April 9, 2020 

2:00 p.m. 

 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Municipal Board of Canvassers (MBOC) will 

convene on Thursday, April 9, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. in the Spring Green Community 

Library Room located at 230 E. Monroe Street, Spring Green, WI to process any late 

arriving absentee ballots. The Municipal Board of Canvassers consists of at least 2 

Election Inspectors, and the Village Clerk.  

 

Any absentee ballot that has been issued, but not returned, must be postmarked no later 

than April 7, 2020 and received by the Village Clerk no later than Monday, April 13, 

2020 at 4:00 p.m. to be included in the count and certified by the Municipal Board of 

Canvassers. There were 16 absentee ballots not returned as of April 8, 2020.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________ 

Wendy S. Crary, WCPC, MMC 

Village Clerk/Treasurer  

April 8, 2020 

 

 


